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Dear Families 
Welcome back to the summer term and I do hope you all had a restful Easter holiday. 
The refurbishment of the Key Stage 2 corridor is now complete and we are so pleased with the fresh, 
new look. In the words of one child, ‘it’s like a new school!’ This is only the beginning of our 
refurbishment programme for this year and I will keep you updated over the coming weeks 
regarding our next project. 
On Tuesday 2nd May I am hosting the second Parent Forum meeting of this academic year and I am 
delighted with the huge number of responses to attend. This gives me the opportunity to share some 
of the ongoing developments of the school and for you to give your ideas on how we can further 
improve. I look forward to seeing you all then. 
We have received some lovely news this week that Mrs Cullinan has completed her treatment and 
has had the all clear.  However I have sadly received Mrs Griffin and Mrs Cullinan’s resignation as 
class teachers to finish at the end of this summer term. We are so disappointed to lose such 
experienced members of staff but wish them both every happiness in the future. 
      Rachel Hughes 
 
E-Safety – As part of Perdiswell’s ongoing E-Safety programme, parents will be receiving ‘A 
parents’ guide to being Share Aware’.  This is a helpful guide with information showing parents’ 
how to keep their child safe online. 
 
Charity Swim – We wish Jay Ingram from Class 4R the best of luck for his sponsored swim on 
Monday 1st May raising money for St Richard’s Hospice. 
 
Class Photos – The children will be having their class photos taken on Tuesday 2nd May. 
 
POLLING DAY - JUST A REMINDER SCHOOL IS OPEN AS NORMAL ON THURSDAY 4TH 
MAY. 

Extra Curricular Activities 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday BANK HOLIDAY NO CLUBS 

Tuesday 
       

Jake Brooks 
(Guitar/Ukulele) 
Knitting Y5 

Choir Y2-6 
Dodgeball Y3 & 4 
Science Y2 
 

Wednesday Jake Brooks Karate 

Thursday Marie McNally 
(Keyboard, Flute, 
Recorders, Clarinet) 

Book Club Y5 & 6 
 

Friday  
 

Multiskills Y1-6 

 
Housepoints 

House point winners this week are Severn with 739 points.  The totals so far are: 
Severn Greyfriars Cathedral Commandery 
11513 11434 11738 12044 

 



Year 5 
On Thursday, children and teachers in Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their Greek Day held by 
‘Portals to the Past’.  During the day, they played Greek board games, held debates between 
Athens and Sparta and even held a mini Olympics!  Miss Ball and Miss MacLeod would like to say 
a big thank you to all the parents for their efforts with costumes.  The children looked 
brilliant! 

PTA 
Early Years Movie & Munch night is taking place on Friday 5th May 3:15pm-5:00pm.  The cost is 
£2.50 which will include a munch bag.  If you would like your child to attend please fill in the 
form in your child’s book bag today and return it to the office as soon as possible. 
 
Please note the following Movie & Munch night dates: 
KS1 – Friday 12th May 
KS2 – Friday 19th May 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


